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Comment Submitted:

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Attached in .pdf format are the Metropolitan Water District of Southern California's comments on the Notice of Intent to Prepare a
Programmatic Environmental Impact Statement to Evaluate Solar Energy Development, Develop and Implement Agency-Specific
Programs, Conduct Public Scoping Meetings, Amend Relevant Agency Land Use Plans, and Provide Notice of Proposed
Planning Criteria 

I will also be sending a hard copy via U.S. Mail. 

Delaine Shane 
Manager, Environmental Planning Team 
Metropolitan Water District of Southern California See Attachment.










